

PLAINEDGE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

DISTRICT ADMINISTRATION BUILDING

241 WYNGATE DRIVE, N. MASSAPEQUA, NY 11758

(516) 992-7455 FAX (516) 992-7446

Edward A. Salina, Jr., Ed.D. Superintendent of Schools

Email: salina@plainedgeschools.org

Office #: (516) 992-7455

Cell #: (516) 903-9462

February 12, 2021

Dear Parents of Plainedge Senior Athletes,

We are proud to announce the ability for two (2) parents/guardians of Plainedge Senior Athletes to attend their child's games effective Tuesday, February 16, 2021 (no substitutions – parents/guardians only). We have setup a ticket system that will permit you to choose your child's game and apply for a ticket. You will need to print the ticket and present it at the door 15 minutes prior to the start of the game. You will need to present Photo ID that matches the ticket. There will be a Gate List with your name on it as well. When you arrive, you will be required to have your temperature taken and to wear a mask that covers your face including your nose and mouth at all times while in the facility. The list of games including dates and times over the recess is below. More games will be added next week and you should continue to speak with your child about their games and schedules since they are subject to change due to COVID issues daily.

Game List

Tuesday, February 16, 2021 Girls Basketball Varsity vs. Mineola (12 Noon): http://bit.ly/PUFSD GB-0216

Wednesday, February 17, 2021 Girls Basketball Varsity vs. South High School (12 Noon): http://bit.ly/PUFSD_GB-0217

Friday, February 19, 2021 Wrestling Varsity/JV vs. Uniondale High School (9 AM): http://bit.ly/PUFSD_VW-0219
Friday, February 19, 2021 Wrestling Varsity/JV vs. MacArthur High School (12:30): http://bit.ly/PUFSD_Wrestling-0219

Saturday, February 20, 2021 Wrestling Varsity/JV vs. Massapequa High School (9:30 AM): http://bit.ly/PUFSD VW-0220

Saturday, February 20, 2021 Boys Basketball Varsity vs. Roslyn (3:15 PM): http://bit.ly/PUFSD_BB-0220

As always, I will continue to communicate with you as new information concerning the reopening of sports becomes available. Thank you very much for your patience, understanding, cooperation and active participation in our school community. I remain available always to everyone in the Plainedge Community should you have any additional questions. My contact information is included in all communications.

Be safe and stay well,

Edward A. Salina, Jr., Ed.D. - Superintendent of Schools